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Noah’s Ark Newsletter December Update 2013
Dates for your diary
The Christmas season is upon us and the children have been very busy making decorations for home and school. The children have also been busily practising their Christmas songs for our Christmas singing on Friday 13th December.
Please note that the singing will take place at 11.00 in the morning session and 2.30 in the afternoon session. Children who do not usually attend should be brought in half an hour before the start of each performance.

This year we have more children attending Noah’s Ark and therefore space will be extremely limited if all parents attend the singing. Please may I ask you to limit the number of people watching to two per family? Your consideration in this matter is very much appreciated. 

After the singing we will be revealing the winners of this year’s Christmas tree challenge.  
Children’s parties – 18 December 13. The staff will provide food, drink, music and party games for all children. At the end of each session there will also be an appearance of Father Christmas (a granddad from the afternoon session) who will hand a present to each child. Please keep this secret from your children as it is a surprise. Both sessions end and start at the normal time.
The 18 December is also the end of term and Noah’s Ark will close for the Christmas holidays. We will reopen on Monday 6th January 2014.
Our fundraising activities have been very successful recently. We are steadily nearing our aim of £1500 to buy a new caterpillar and children’s house. Recent events such as the tea towels raised £143 and the pyjama day £38 (well done!). The Christmas tree challenge raised a fantastic £608!! The staff and Committee are extremely grateful for this brilliant effort and hope that our fundraising activities continue to be supported in the New Year.
The website will be updated with pictures from the walk to the park, coffee morning/afternoon and pyjama party within the next few weeks and we will add any other pictures from the singing and party over the Christmas holiday. Please keep checking the website’s gallery.
Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a very happy and healthy New Year.
Bettina, Melissa, Angelina, Julie, Danielle, Theresa and Sandie






